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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Henderson County Weather-Related Park Closings 
HC-2018-79 
Hendersonville, NC – December 28, 2018 
 
 
Due to the heavy rains today, all entrances to Jackson Park and Westfeldt Park are gated and 
closed until further notice. Blantyre Park River Access and Horse Shoe Bend River Access are also 
closed.  
 
In the meantime, we ask that no one pass the gates and barricades in place to ensure everyone’s 
safety. 
 
If you have any questions or need additional information, please feel free to contact Kathryn 
Finotti, Henderson County Public Information Officer at (828) 697-4809. 
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